
Political Contribution Refund Program 
Under Minnesota law, once a year you can donate $50 per individual/$100 per married 

couple to a political campaign and receive full refund through the state’s Political 

Contribution Refund (PCR) program.  The program is only available to Minnesota residents,  

To help Representative Candidate Pam Altendorf, follow these simple instructions: 

Step 1 Step 2 

  

Step 3 Step 4 

  

Send your check to the following address: 

Altendorf for House Campaign 
PO Box 45 

Goodhue, MN 55027 
 

(Minnesota law prohibits candidates from  
accepting business checks) 

After we receive your contribution, our 

campaign treasurer will mail you a receipt 

and refund form provided by the MN 

Department of Revenue. 

Complete the form (it takes about 2 

minutes) and mail it in the envelope we 

provide, along with your receipt, to the 

Minnesota Department of Revenue. 

The State of Minnesota will send you a 

check fully refunding your contribution in   

approximately four to six weeks.  Pictured 

above is a sample refund check. 

Prepared and paid for by Altendorf for House.  Not printed or mailed at taxpayer expense. 

Altendorf for House Campaign  

PamAltendorf.com Pam@PamAltendorf.com 


